From: Dave Nebert

Sent: Wednesday, February 2§, 2315 3:56 PM
To:
Subject: Suppoit for 5B43 & HB104

nterior Legislators,
I've been a fire commissioner for the Steese Voiunteer Fire Department for cver twenty years and urge you to

support SB43 and HB104. These bills provide the legal protection rieeded for emergency responders in the FNSB as well
as for the rest of Alaska. It's something that we have needed for years as it will protect private nor-profit fire
departments and their respective fire service area residents from unnecessary liability by reducing their lability. Please
support and encourage other legislators to support these important bills.

Thanks for the work you do!

Dave Nebert, Chair

Steese Fire Service Area Commission



